
6/14/87 
Dear Alyn, 

Just a quick note to tell you I'll be in Milw from June 24-
27. I will be appearing in the Theatre X production, The History 
of Sexuality, on Thursday, 6/25 and would really like it if you 
could attend. I'm also writing Eldon, Gerry Meyers, and Howard 
Beck - hope you all can attend. 

Hope to see you next week, 


